
We're Moving!

Sector Asset Management and associated companies are excited to announce that we are moving 

premises on the 23rd of December.
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As our lease at Filipstad Brygge has come to an end, we have found a new home at the top of one of 
Oslo's most exciting new buildings in the centre of Oslo, the KA15, in the midst of the Tullin quarter.

The Tullin quarter is a vibrant area right in the heart of Oslo. Facing Kristian Augusts gate and the 
University, the KA15 is within a five-minute walk of the Nationaltheatret station with the Airport express 
train, and close to numerous restaurants, cafés and hotels. Aker Brygge is reached within a ten-minute 
walk.

The KA15 is a BREEAM Excellent certified building, built with sustainable materials and reduced energy 
consumption.

OUR NEW OFFICE ADDRESS:

Sector Asset Management
Kristian Augusts gate 15C, 10th Floor
0164 Oslo

Postal address:
P.O. Box 462 Sentrum
0105 Oslo

Filipstad Brygge 2,
PO Box 1994 Vika, 0125 Oslo
Norway

Tel: +47 23 01 29 00
Email: sam@sector.no
www.sector.no
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